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April 13, 2011
Bill Brink

Brinks Services Inc.
7976 Engineer Road

San Diego, Ca. 92111

Dear Bill,

| need to thank you for the epoxy coating of the copper lines you and your team did at my residence
in LaQuinta, California. Your men were very professional, neat and efficient. | was impressed how they
went about their work and especially how they cleaned up after the work was done. | feel very
confident and comfortable that | will not have any more leaks in the piping system. | would recommend

your company to anyone in a similar situation.

Sincerely,

Gerald K. Pedigo

One Pedcor Square
770 3rd Avenue, S.W.
Carmel, IN 46032
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(317) 587-0340 fax



